Date: September 25, 2021

Notice

As per the decision taken in the online meeting held on Google Meet platform with students and weekly
Heads and Deans meeting (in person) on dated September 22, 2021, it is decided to revoke the decision
on Summer Examination (taken in one of the previous meetings of Deans and HODs) of Academic Year
2020-21 and hence the examination will not be conducted for the AY 2020-21.

Students of Academic Year 2020-21 and previous batches those are carrying the backlogs are informed
to appear for backlog course/s with regular students as per the academic calendar of 2021-22.

If you have any query contact to Controller of Examination (9405691645) or drop the email to

exam@sggs.ac.in
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COE Dean (Academics)




